From: Jennifer Reynolds <jheyden@chipublib.org>
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2016 11:38 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson; Art, Sandra; Hernandez, Asael
Subject: Donations - Chicago Public Library's Edgebrook Branch 

 

Dear Mr. Berlin,
 

I am writing on behalf of the Edgebrook branch of the Chicago Public Library.  From June 27th to December 31st, 2015 we received approximately 342 donated books or other non-print materials at the library.  These materials were stored for a future community sponsored book sale; ten of these titles were added to the Edgebrook branch collection.  Thanks.

 

 

 

Jenny Reynolds

Branch Manager

Chicago Public Library

